
First Aid and ART Courses  

2021-2022 

NOTE: - Due to the current COVID-19 Lockdown conditions we cannot conduct 

any Face to Face, Practical Training or Assessing 

 

Due to the restrictions imposed by the current COVID-19 Lockdown, we cannot 

run any face to face or practical courses. 

Both the First Aid and Advanced Resuscitation Courses can only be taught 

Face to face and practically, that being these courses are on hold until we are 

informed that we can resume them. 

As soon as we are informed that we can resume this training courses will be 

announced and training will resume. 

Sorry for the enduring inconvenience but unfortunately there is not much, 

except wait, that can be done about it 

 

 

Steve Westcott 

training@fingalbeachslsc.com 

0414627399 
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